

LANSDOWN ROAD CHELTENHAM GLOUCESTERSHIRE GI51 6QS TEL 01242 512217

29th January 2019

Years 3-7 Life Bus event Wednesday 6th February to Friday 8th February

Dear Parent(s), /Guardian(s) of pupils in Years 3-7,

On Wednesday and Thursday next week, Years 3 to 7 will enjoy a range of specialist talks on the following issues linked to their PSHCE curriculum:

Year 3 Meet the brain

Year 4 It's great to be me

Year 5 Friends

Year 6 Making decisions

Year 7 Alcohol: the law

The Life Bus is part of SCARF (http://www.coramlifeeducation.org.uk/), an innovative, interactive range of online teaching resources, recommended by the Gloucestershire Healthy Living department of the local authority. We work with them every year and past sessions have been very useful for the children's wellbeing. The Bus provides education on a range of issues including: Safety - Caring - Achievement - Resilience – Friendship.

I am sure they will all really enjoy their session. It is so important for them to have the tools they need to tackle issues affecting them both now and in the future. Music and Drama lessons can carry on as normal because the Bus is based in the playground outside the library.

Please do feel free to contact me with any queries.

Kind regards

Sarah Davies (Head of PSHCE and Wellbeing) sadavies@deanclose.org.uk



LANSDOWN ROAD CHELTENHAM GLOUCESTERSHIRE GI51 6QS TEL 01242 512217